
 

 

Memorandum 22:32 
 
 
Date: July 5, 2022 
 
To:   Presidents and Administrative Officers  
  Local, Federated and Provincial Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: CAUT Librarians’ & Archivists’ Conference 
 Collective Resistance: Academic Librarians and Archivists Taking Action 
 October 21-22, 2022 – Marriott Hotel, Ottawa and Online  

 
 
Modern technologies, threats posed by casualization and de-professionalization, rising anti-
intellectual sentiments, and a global pandemic are transforming the status and working conditions of 
librarians and archivists. How can librarians and archivists resist the erosion of academic values and 
academic freedom? 
 
Join us at the 2022 CAUT Librarians’ and Archivists’ Conference to learn how colleagues have 
successfully organized to defend the profession, uphold academic values, and build solidarity. 
 
Registration 
 
The online registration form and hotel and travel information are available on the CAUT website at: 
https://www.caut.ca/event/librarians-and-archivists-conference-0 
 
The conference will be held in a hybrid format to allow participants to attend in person or online. Due 
to technical limitations in organizing a hybrid format, some breakout sessions will not be available 
for online participants. A detailed conference program will be available in the near future. 
 
If you have any questions about the conference, please feel free to contact Andrea Stuart, Policy & 
Government Relations Officer, at 613-820-2270 ext. 166 or by email at stuart@caut.ca. 
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